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Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

To: bailey.blosser@erm.com
Cc: Diane Heinze; jrubin@portoakland.com; jjones@portoakland.com; Douglas Herman; Roe, 

Dilan, Env. Health
Subject: RO0002962, Port of Oakland / Downtown Oakland CNG Station, 205 Brush Street, Oakland 

CA, 

Dear Ms. Blosser, 
 
It is unclear to Alameda County Environmental Health (ACEH) that the work plan submitted to ACEH on January 20, 
2014, for the proposed investigation entitled Port of Oakland Phase II Environmental Site Investigation Workplan 205-209 
Brush Street (work plan), and dated January 16, 2014 prepared by your office (ERM-West) for PG&E, is the property for 
the ACEH Site Cleanup Program case for Port of Oakland / Downtown Oakland CNG Station located at 205 Brush Street, 
Oakland CA, ACEH case file number RO0002962.  Work plans for site investigation for cases under ACEH oversight 
should have the approval of our agency prior to implementation.   ACEH in the process of determining if the work plan 
was prepared for the case under ACEH oversight.  ACEH has not reviewed or approved the work plan and requests that 
you do not implement the work plan until such time as oversight jurisdiction determination has been made. 
 
Regards, 
Keith Nowell 
 
 
 
Keith Nowell PG, CHG 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda , CA 94502‐6540 
phone: 510 / 567  ‐ 6764 
fax: 510 / 337 ‐ 9335 
email: keith.nowell@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be reviewed/downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 

 


